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Date: December 11, 2024 

Dear families and staff, 

As the holiday season approaches, Peel Public Health continues to help our 

schools create a safe and healthy learning environment for all students and staff. 

Here are some important reminders for a healthy holiday season and safe return to 

school: 

Stay home if you’re sick 

Before returning to school or attending holiday celebrations, make sure your or 

your child’s fever is gone, and symptoms have improved for at least 24 hours (48 

hours for nausea, vomiting, or diarrhea). While you or your child has respiratory 

symptoms, protect others by wearing a tight-fitting mask for 10 days after 

symptoms begin, especially in public settings and at gatherings. 

Practice good hygiene 

    

https://peelregion.ca/health/diseases-infections/protect-yourself-fall-winter
https://peelregion.ca/health/vaccinations/school-vaccination-program#consent


https://peelregion.inputhealth.com/ebooking
https://peelregion.ca/health/vaccinations/report
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